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I ask you to oppose HB2990. Our official language is English.  It is important that 

people coming to the United States learn our language and assimilate to the way of 

this country. God forbid I end up in an accident with someone who doesn't speak 

English. Those that want to get a class C driver's license should first learn English. 

Please save tax payer dollars for more critical matters. Please vote no HB2990 


